
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

Memorandum 
 
To:       Board of Adjustment 
 
From:  Patricia A. Elliot 
 
Date:  December 9, 2020 
 
Re:      PLN-21-00001 – Elizabeth Realty Partners – 507.14/61 & 62 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Health Department witnessed passing permeability tests for proposed lot 61.01 but has 
not approved a design for the proposed septic system. 
 
The current septic system on lot 61 will need to be abandoned according to NJDEP regulations. 
 
The location of all components for the current septic system that is to remain on proposed lot 
62.01 need to be shown on the site plan. 


